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Dear Parent/Carer,
ENRICHMENT 2015 - Year 7 Residential

Further to our previous letter regarding Enrichment Week, your child will attend the
Year 7 Residential for two days.

Your son/daughter has been allocated to Group 1. They will attend the Year 7
Residential from Monday 4 July to Wednesday 6 July and will spend Thursday 7
and Friday 8 July in College working on their Marketing Derby projects.

We would like to invite you to an Information Evening regarding the Residential on
Thursday 9 June 6.00 pm. Could you please confirm your attendance using the
attached pro-forma and return by Friday 10 June.

Should you be unable to attend this meeting but do have any queries, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Miss N Haigh
Year 7 Residential Leader

-

Our Ref: 2015/118

Y7 Residential Parent Meeting — Thursday 9 June 2016

U 1/ We shall be attending the meeting. Number of seats required

(Students do not need to attend)
Special Requirements:

O 1/ We cannot attend the meeting
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